
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
   
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Bellefonte/CPI March 2021  

Ms.  Victoria  

 This month we will continue doing our exercise study! 

 Ready Rosie videos will continue to come out every Monday. 

 March 11 & 12th we will not have class and no distance learning.  

  

 

Pre-K 

HS/HSSAP 

 
Welcome back friends!  

 
In January we will be start a study on balls. Do you know what shape   

a ball is? What can you do with a ball? 
 

We are looking into some fun virtual field trips. If you have any 
Ideas please let us or Miss Breanna know. 

 
 

Reminder: There is NO CLASS on Monday, January 18th.  
  

 

Ms.  Kristine and Mrs. Karen  

 We will be starting the Bread study. If you have any family recipes you 
would like to share, please let Miss Kristine or Miss Karen know.  

 We will continue to send out Ready Rosie videos, class activities and post 
virtual story times.  

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

  

Upcoming Events 

 The next Policy Council meeting 

is on Tuesday, March 16, 2021. 

Reminders to Parents 

Student Acts of Kindness! 

The following students are being 
recognized for the good things that 
they do:  

 We will continue to work on acts 
of kindness and making friends. 

 

  

PBIS/Sanctuary 
Highlights 

This Month’s Highlights 

 Visit us on the website: 
www.cenclear.org  

 Continue to log your 
volunteer hours and turn in 
your log by the end of the 
month 

 Keep an extra set of 
clothes in your child’s 
backpack  

 Ask your teacher to 
connect you to Ready 
Rosie! 

 Please remember to dress 
warm.  

http://www.cenclear.org/

